
Welcome to Year 5 
2022-2023



Welcome back to school!

Well done to all the children for 
starting the term with such a positive 
attitude! They have adapted to all the 

changes extremely well.
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The Curriculum 

Year 5 

As Writers we will be studying:

“The Ice Trap” and ’The Dark’

Both of these books are picture books and our focus initially 
will be on selecting and retrieving information. We will then 
use the facts collected to infer characters’ feelings and we 
will discuss the reasons for their actions and behaviour. 



As readers, we will be learning about:

Deduction is the act of drawing 
logical conclusions based on the 
information given in a text, using 
one's personal experiences and 
knowledge of the world.

Inference is when the reader works 
things out using clues in the text.





Grammar 







RE- Come and See 

• Ourselves 

• Life choices

• Hope

• A week looking at another faith – Judaism 



Homework
✓ Reading- A range of good quality texts 

✓ They should be reading regularly and a good amount each 
time (1-3 pages is not enough).

✓ 5x weekly and record in reading record book

✓ Parent signed 
✓ Comprehension/English (submitted via google classroom or 

on paper) 
✓ Maths- MyMaths or Maths Task 
✓ Times Tables Rockstars (TTRS)
✓ Spellings- 15 weekly spellings 
✓ What’s in the news? 
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PE

✓ PE times and kit 
✓ Tuesday- indoor
✓ Thursday - outdoor 

Kit to be worn to school
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Swimming 



School Uniform

• Correct uniform

• Watches – no smart watches or fitness trackers please

• Hair bows/ties – school colours and sensible

• No nail varnish/make up

• No earrings/jewellery

• No hair gel/wax

• Please ensure all items are labelled!



Communication
•The school website has lots of useful downloads that may be able to help   
you regarding the curriculum and other information.

•Curriculum enquiries- please contact your child’s class teacher in the first 
instance:

– Email the Year 5 email address (year5@st-josephs.havering.sch.uk). Please 
note this will only be checked during working hours Monday-Friday and as we 
will be teaching in class all day, we will not always be able to respond 
immediately.  

•For all other queries, please contact the office:
– Phone/email the office to arrange a telephone appointment – you will be asked 

to give an outline of your query. 

mailto:year6@st-josephs.havering.sch.uk




THANK YOU!

We are looking forward to getting to know you better 
throughout the coming year!

Mrs Ayoub and Mr Cormack 
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